
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Exploring 

Eastern Europe 

ART AND DT 

Typography 

• Creating a Map of Me 

inspired by Chris Kenny 

MATHS 

• Fractions (equivalence; addition 

and subtraction; ordering and 

comparing; mixed numbers and 

improper fractions) 

• Decimals 

 

ENGLISH 

Stormbreaker 

• Writing to entertain: 

o Character description 

o Narrative 

 

• Poetry (Dark Sky Park) 

RE 

• Why is the idea of rescue so 

important to Christians and how 

does the Bible show this? 

COMPUTING 

• Variables and selection in 

quizzes 

MUSIC 

• Use the inter-related 

dimensions of music to create 

group performances. 

Spanish 

Olympics 

• Naming Olympic sports 

• Saying which sports you do/don’t do 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION 

Tag rugby 

• Sending and receiving. 

• Appling good strategies and tactical 

principles. 

• Developing precision in skills to be a 

good team player. 

Geography 

Eastern Europe 

• Comparing and contrasting human 

and physical geography 



Spring 2 in Year 5 
 
The school’s Christian value for this half term is: Trust and Respect. 

 

Our PE days are still Tuesday and Friday.  

 

Please ensure that your child’s school uniform and PE kit is clearly named. We have noticed that 

a lot of children are still not wearing the correct PE kit. Please make sure your child is wearing 

the correct kit on PE days.  

 

Please take the Half-Term break to replenish your child’s pencil case. They need the following 

equipment: Blue handwriting pens, pencils, rubber, 30cm ruler (not flexible), whiteboard pens, glue 

stick, colouring pencils. All equipment is available to buy from our school office. 

 

Please note, in Year 5, ALL children will write in pen (except for maths). Please ensure that blue 

handwriting pens are provided for your child. 

 

 

Learning at home expectations will be the same every week. Every week, children are expected to 

complete:  

- Reading - 5 times a week plus completion of reading journal activity 

- Spelling – Complete weekly test week (optional test available to earn extra spelling points). 

- Maths – Complete weekly retrieval practise (paper sheets given out in blue folders) 

 

 

Dates for the diary  

Monday 19th February – Return to school 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – based on the book ‘How To Be A Lion’ – children are invited 

to come into school dressed as a lion or the colours of a lion!  

Friday 8th March – FOSPS Quiz Night   

W/C 11th March – Science Week 

Tuesday 12th March – School Discos 

Monday 13th March – Last Monday club 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 

Thursday 28th March – End of term, 12:15 finish 

 

Please note that other dates may/will be added to our live calendar which can be found on the school 

website. 

 
Remember to follow us on Instagram and Twitter to keep up to date with life at St Paul’s!  

 

 

 - stpaulskt15 

  



St. Paul’s Church of England Primary School 
an academy in The Good Shepherd Trust 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ATTENDANCE & PENALTIES 

Please be reminded if you take your children out of school without authority for 

5 or more days (which do not have to be consecutive), you will be liable to 

receive a penalty notice. 

 

Currently the amount payable under a penalty notice is £60.00 per parent/carer 

per child if paid within 21 days. Thereafter the amount increases to £120.00 if 

paid between 21 and 28 days per child. 

 

If the penalty notice remains unpaid after 28 days, the Local Authority will 

consider a prosecution in the Magistrates Court. 

 

Please note that penalty notices are issued per parent/carer per child, therefore a 

family of two parents and two children will receive 4 penalty notices. 

 

Please reconsider taking your children out of school for Holidays as 

Headteachers may not grant any leave of absence during term time unless there 

are exceptional circumstances, following The Education (Pupil Registration – 

England – Amendment) Regulations 2013, which became law on 1st September 

2013. 

Please note that if your child arrives after registers close this will be recorded as 

an unauthorised absence. Persistent lateness may result in us having to refer the 

matter to Surrey County Council’s Inclusion Officer. 

 


